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In the last several years, consumer bankruptcy filings have been on the

rise, especially in Michigan. City, township, village, and county

treasurers often receive notices that a taxpayer or property owner has

filed bankruptcy. When that happens, treasurers need to know what

they can and cannot do with respect to the bankruptcy debtor and

what the municipality should do to protect its rights and avoid violating

bankruptcy law.

In this free webinar, Foster Swift attorney Laura Genovich explains

municipalities’ rights and obligations in consumer bankruptcy cases and

provides practical tips for handling common issues like tax notices,

water and sewer charges, and tax foreclosures in the face of a

bankruptcy filing.

The webinar will take place from noon to 1 p.m. on July 9, 2015.

If you have not participated in a webinar session before, you will need

to download free software at www.gotowebinar.com. PC-based

attendees must have Windows® 8, 7, Vista, XP or 2003 Server.

Mac®-based attendees must have Mac OS® X 10.6 or newer. Mobile

attendees must have an iPhone®, iPad® or Android™ phone or tablet.

Register here: http://bit.ly/1CqNomE


